## Sheffield Cultural Council Meeting Friday December 28, 2018 at 4:00 P.M. Sheffield Town Hall

All Present: Marcia Brolli, Gillian Hettinger, Mary Ellen O'Brien, Paul O'Brien, Amy Rudnick, Hilary Russell, Hester Velmans, Abby Webster

- Paul and Amy reported that the town has caught up with the accounting and that the Council has \$741 of excess funds for 2018.
- The committee then made three unanimous votes:
  - 1. to apply the \$741 on to the 2019 funds;
  - 2. to verify the grant money allocations that we made at the last meeting,
  - 3. to award the \$10,196 of grant money as assigned at our last meeting.
- Amy will send off the report to the Boston headquarters and the letters of denial December 29.
- We agreed to meet in March to discuss fund raising and advertising.
- The meeting adjourned at 4:20

Respectfully Submitted, Hilary Russell